SUMMARY OF LEGISLATION

The attached legislation would permit South Park BMX, Inc. to continue to use certain Allegheny County-owned real property in the County’s South Park known as the South Park BMX Track as a venue to conduct BMX bicycle activities, host special events, provide structural upgrades, and perform routine maintenance, as they have for more than forty years. The authorization begins on February 1, 2023 and continues through January 31, 2026. The authorization may be extended for two (2) additional years by mutual consent of the proper County officials and South Park BMX Inc. The appropriate County officers and officials would be authorized to take such action as would be necessary to carry out the purposes of the authorization granted in the legislation.



